
TEST AND TRACE DURING EASTER 

 

The DfE has asked schools to help with Test and Trace during 

the Easter break. If your child tests positive for coronavirus 

(COVID-19), please follow the steps below: 

Where a child tests positive for coronavirus (COVID-19), 

having developed symptoms within 48 hours since being in 

school, (up until 3:30pm on Friday 2nd April) the school 

should be contacted. Please do so via email to 

admin@st-marks.islington.sch.uk 

If we are informed that a student or staff member has tested 

positive for coronavirus within 48 hours after teaching ends 

on Wednesday 31st, we will contact the parents/carers of the 

children considered as contacts. 

Where a child tests positive for coronavirus (COVID-19), 

having developed symptoms more than 48 hours since being 

in school (after 3:30pm on Friday 2nd April) parents/carers 

should follow contact-tracing instructions provided by NHS 

Test and Trace. 

 

Thank you 
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